Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

From: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

Sent: Wednesday, September 15, 2010 12:42 PM

To: 'Erik Lervaag'

Cc: Olivia Jacobs; Sandy Young; augerpro@sbcglobal.net
Subject: RE: 23rd Avenue Partners Geotracker ID TO600177455
Erik,

Your proposal to resample the existing probes and an additional probe in the residential area prior to document
submittal using methods previously established in work plans for this site is acceptable.

Regards,

Jerry Wickham

Alameda County Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Alameda, CA 94502-6577

phone: 510-567-6791
jerry.wickham@acgov.org

From: Erik Lervaag [mailto:ELervaag@clearwatergroup.com]

Sent: Wednesday, September 15, 2010 10:55 AM

To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

Cc: Erik Lervaag; Olivia Jacobs; Sandy Young; augerpro@sbcglobal.net
Subject: 23rd Avenue Partners Geotracker ID T0600177455

Dear Mr. Wickham,

Clearwater has received your letter of August 16, 2010 and concurs with the Work Plan request, however we have a
request.

Technical Comment 3. states “ At a minimum, resampling of the sub-slab probes is required”. Clearwater would like to
go ahead and resample the sub-slab vapor points now and incorporate the new data into the Work Plan, rather than
waiting on Work Plan approval to resample. Also, due to the discovery of TPH-g vapors near the residential area of the
structure, Clearwater would like to install an additional sub-slab vapor sampling point in the residential area of the
structure and also sample that vapor point.

If you have any questions or need additional information before responding to this request, please feel free to contact
me via email or phone.

Regards,

Erik Lervaag

Senior Engineer, Clearwater Group

229 Tewksbury Avenue, Point Richmond, CA 94801
Tel: 510-307-9943 x227

Fax: 510-232-2823

Cell: 510-590-1097



